
Report from Winston – Food relief in Cebu in Philippines – during COVID lockdown 

A team from ‘Companion With The Poor’ (CWTP) and volunteers from a local church packed  

300 food packages made up of basic food items. These were distributed in two poor areas – 

150 bags in each district. In each area the team distributed 150 food vouchers to the 

poorest families in the area, to be redeemed at the food distribution centre.  

  

 

On Tuesday 28th May, the team distributed these food packages.  

 

 

One member of each of these poor families came to the food distribution centre to hand in 

their voucher and collect their food package for their family 

 

Thank you to all those you have donated to help feed these hungry families. The local 

government officials are very happy with what CWTP are doing.  



Second poor area for food distribution 

The team went around to the homes of the poorest families to deliver a food voucher to 

each family 

 

 

Food delivered and packed at the distribution centre 

 

 



The people were truly grateful and thankful for their food packages. 

 

 

During lockdown people are not allowed to go out to earn a living - they can't work. Most of 

the poor work as construction workers, motorcycle taxi drivers and mall service crew. They 

are daily wage earners. This means that no work no pay for them. The government is 

supposed to bring food to them but so far those in these districts, they haven't received any 

relief food from the government or any financial help 

Thank you so much for your support for AMEN’s Covid-19 food appeal, which has provided 

food for these hungry families living in poverty. 


